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Thursday 28th April,, 4—6.30pm 

Year 10 Parents Evening 

CALENDAR 

NEWS 

Debating Club  
A debating club has been launched for students and the 
group's first meeting was held after school this week.   
The club is being offered to Key Stage 3 students (Yrs 7 
to 9) to take an active role with meetings taking place 
after school on Tuesdays in the communications  
department.  For more information please click on the 
link below: 
http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?
pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1117 
 

Show My Homework 
Log-in details have now been sent out to anybody who  
completed a permission slip in order to request their 
own personal log-in.  We hope this system is working 
well for you, please let us know if you experience any 
issues so that we have the opportunity to rectify. 
If you require a personal log-in and haven’t yet received 
one, please complete a permission slip (letters are  
available from reception) and return to reception so that 
we can set this up for you. 

Dear Parents 

I hope you all had an enjoyable Easter, it’s nice to see all the 

students back and eager to learn. 

It was great to see those of you who attended the Parents’  

Forum last night, I enjoyed hearing your views and opinions, it’s 

with discussions like these and working with you that you help us move 

from strength to strength. 

Thanks must go to the staff who put on revision sessions for our 

Year 11s over the Easter holidays, their hard work is much  

appreciated. Together we are creating something special here at 

KSA and I’m glad to be part of it. 

With best wishes, 

Paul Davies 

Principal  

WELCOME! 

 EPraise 

Congratulations to Year 9 

who have returned to lead 

position.  EPraise points are 

awarded for good  

behaviour and attendance.  
 

http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1117
http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1117


 

Manga Competition Winner  
One of our Year 9 Students and an art  

enthusiast has received high praise for her 

Manga artwork from a professional artist 

and illustrator.  Student, Monika Kwak, was 

chosen as the winner of a comic  

storyboard competition launched at the  

Academy before the Easter school  

holidays.  

Congratulations to Monika. 

If you would like to read more on this  

story please click on the link below: 

http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org

/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1120 
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 New York Trip  
A group of more than 20 of our Year 9 
Students enjoyed the Academy’s first 

ever trip to New York at the end of last 
term. 

The students headed to the Big  
Apple from 17th – 22 March and were 
given the opportunity to take in all the 

sights and attractions of the city. To 
read more, please click on the link  

below: 
http://

www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/
news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1119 
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Computer Programming  

A number of our students have been working on their computer programming skills  
at the Academy.   

Students from Years 7 through to 9 have been taking part in an after school Coding Club on 
Wednesday evenings run by the head of business and ICT, Mr Daniel Duncan and Year 7  

Students will also this term benefit from working with BBC Microbit computers. 

For more information please click on the link below: 
http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1118  

http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1118
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Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 
We are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids  
vouchers.  If your child is able to bring any 
vouchers in, please ask them to take them to 
the collection box in the library. 

We intend to use the vouchers to acquire items 
for the Food Technology department.  

Thank you. 

Car Parking  
Can we please remind all parents/carers to  
consider others when parking your cars at  

dropping off and collecting times at Kettering 
Science Academy. 

We have recently received complaints from  
residents in the area who have been  

inconvenienced by parents’ parked cars left in the 
way of driveways and limiting the access to their 

homes. 
We would ask for you to consider others with 

your parking decisions in the residential streets in 
the area around both the Primary and Secondary 

Phases. 
Thank you for your co-operation with regards to 

this matter. 

Students Staying after School  
Students are more than welcome to stay 

after school but they must sign in and 
out at Reception, their form tutors will 
have advised them of this procedure.   

Please be reminded that  school closes 
for students at  

5pm Monday to Thursday and  

4pm on Friday.  
They must vacate the 

building by these times.   

Thank you. 

Letters Home 
The following letter has been sent out over the past two weeks.  Sometimes we know they can be left 

in school bags, so if you haven't seen a copy, please check with your child.  If you require another  

copy of the letter, please email enquiries@ketteringscienceacademy.org and we will be happy to  

supply you with one. 
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